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Customer information on Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 on persistent organic pollutants 

 

General information 

All DURAG GmbH products are developed and manufactured in accordance with the applicable 
regulations. To the best of our current knowledge, the products we supply to you do not contain 
any substances that are prohibited from being placed on the market. 

We continuously check and pay attention with great care that none of our products violate the 
respective applicable law. 

 

POP 

The Stockholm Convention on Persistent Organic Pollutants (POP Convention) has been adopted 
into national law by various countries. Regulated in the European Union by means of Regulation 
(EU) 2019/1021.  

Based on the information currently available, DURAG does not use any of these substances in 
products, nor are they knowingly added. 
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The information in this customer information is based on the current state of knowledge and legislation at the date of 
issue. New information on "Material Compliance" will be published on the DURAG website as soon as changes occur 
and will replace previous information. 

If you have any questions, please contact cert@durag.com 
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